
 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

We had great fun this outside this week pushing 

and pressing, moulding and manipulating leaves and 

sticks into clay.  It was very exciting to lay down 

on a bed of crunchy leaves as well as trying to hide 

our wellies under lots of lovely leaves! 

  

  

Well done Preschool; you have super manners when we sit down at the table to share our snack 

together in the morning.  It is so lovely to hear you saying please and thank you. If your child 

has done something you are especially proud of at home, please write it on a Wow star and we 

will share it together in Preschool! 

 

 

 

Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes This week we have been enjoying singing ‘Tommy Thumb, 

where are you?’ together.  It has been very exciting to 

wiggle our fingers as we have been singing the words! 

We have had a lovely week together in Little Chestnuts.  We have 

especially enjoyed sharing the story of ‘The Gingerbread Man’ together; 

it has been lovely to hear Preschool joining in with the words ‘run, run, 

as fast as you can…’ It was very exciting to run fast when we were 

outside! The story helped inspire some super drawing and painting of 

the gingerbread man character as well as using lots of lovely language 

when we made our gingerbread biscuits together. We have been 

chatting about shapes with straight and curved edges whilst we have 

been playing as well as exploring some peg puzzles.   

 

 
Preschool have been listening 

carefully to sounds they can hear 

all around them. We heard birds 

singing, leaves rustling, a 

hammer banging and a loud 

airplane! 
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